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Dear NBCA Families,

We are eager to finish the school year strong and are dedicated to maintaining open communication with all our families regarding health and safety measures. NBCA will continue to support the mitigation protocols that have been adopted by the NBCA School Board through the end of the school year. As a reminder, the protocols include wearing masks, social distancing where possible, hand washing, cleaning and screening.

Last week, the CDC released a statement that fully vaccinated people no longer need to wear masks indoors or outdoors, except in spaces required by federal, state and local laws, rules and regulations, including schools, local businesses and workplace guidance. On Friday, the Governor issued a press release and shared that effective Saturday, May 15 at 9am, Michiganders who are outdoors will no longer need to wear a mask regardless of vaccination status. While indoors, fully vaccinated Michiganders will not need to wear a mask, but those who are not vaccinated or have not completed their vaccination process must continue to wear a mask to protect themselves and others. After July 1, the broad indoor mask mandate will expire. However, we want to be very clear about the rules we still have in place here at NBCA.

What does this mean for NBCA?

According to the recent statement, the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, along with local County health officials still hold the right to determine the requirements of masks and social distancing in their respective counties, as well as schools, local businesses and workplaces. NBCA believes in best practices and maintaining precautionary measures to ensure a strong end of school year completion, and will continue to require all staff, students and visitors to wear their masks indoors, and during arrival and dismissal.  We will be allowing our students to remove their masks during their scheduled recess and PE time outdoors only.  During recess and PE, students remain in their cohort groups and will not mingle with other classes/groups during these times. This rule also goes for all individuals, regardless of vaccination status. We respect if you, as a family, choose to have your child keep a mask on during recess and PE.

As always, we at NBCA are dedicated to providing the safest and healthiest environment for your child, and will continue to communicate with you as we learn more about the rules surrounding masks and other safety measures. We ask that parents/guardians continue to monitor your child for symptoms daily prior to sending them to school. If your student exhibits symptoms of COVID-19, they should stay home. 

We thank you for your continued patience and understanding. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Your partner in education,

Terry Larkin & Kristen Crawford

Administration
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